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30th May 2017 

 
 

Dear Applicant, 
 
 

Thank you very much indeed for your interest in our Head Teacher vacancy.  I thought it would 
be helpful if I put the post into some perspective. 
 
 
The school’s Governing Body has for some time been considering in great detail the pros and 
cons of becoming a standalone multi-academy trust (MAT), joining another multi-academy trust 
or remaining as a maintained school of the London Borough of Tower Hamlets.  At its meeting of 
02 May 2017, the Governing Body resolved to continue discussions with the Tom Attwood 
Academies Trust. 
 
 
Within your application pack you will find an application form, job description, person 
specification, summary of a Head Teacher’s Health and Safety responsibilities and a copy of the 
advertisement .  Please complete the application form and return it to  
admin@ianmikardo.towerhamlets.sch.uk by noon on Tuesday, 27th June 2017. 
 
 
I look forward to receiving your application. 
 
 
Kind regards,     

 
 

 
 
 
    

Danyalle Brinsmead    
Chair of Governing Body   
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